
Do you have  

DANCING, MUSIC, or LIVE ENTERTAINMENT 
at your restaurant or business? 

 
Are you interested in having music, dancing, or live  

entertainment at your restaurant or business? 

Santa Ana has a  

NEW ENTERTAINMENT PERMIT 

All restaurants or businesses that currently have or 
wish to offer dancing, music, or live entertainment 

must apply for and obtain an Entertainment Permit 
from the City of Santa Ana. Permits are free for one 
year from September 4, 2013 to September 4, 2014.  

 

 Look inside the enclosed brochure  
for more information on how you can apply for and  

receive the new Entertainment Permit! 

Please direct questions to the City of Santa Ana Planning Division. Phone: 
(714) 647-5804. Email: PlanningDepartment@santa-ana.org. Visit: Mon., 
Tues., Thurs., & alternating Fri. from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Weds. from 
10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Web: www.ci.santa-ana.ca.us/pba/planning/
default.asp . For further information on the City’s recent updates to its alco-
hol and entertainment policies, please visit the update project’s web page at: 
http://www.ci.santa-ana.ca.us/pba/planning/alcohol_entertainment.asp . 


